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Report from TSLI - What Can We Expect in the Near Term
from the IRS?

Last week I attended the NABL Tax and Securities Law Institute, which always provides valuable
insights from representatives of Treasury and the IRS. Vicky Tsilas, Chief, Branch 5, Financial
Institutions and Products, was a panelist for Tax Hot Topics and gave a very interesting status report
on the 2016-2017 Guidance Plan (first reported on here by Mike Cullers), which was issued on
August 15, 2016. In addition to noting those projects that have been completed, she also discussed
the remaining items, indicating her priorities and possibly the order in which they will be completed,
recognizing of course that TEB does not have control over the timing of the necessary approvals
within Treasury. (I'd also like to thank Ms. Tsilas for our subsequent discussion clarifying several
points for this report.)

Continue reading.
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